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We had a good attendance of over 50 people for the Beamish 

Trophy Trial awards night, thanks to Tom Norman’s organisation. 

 

Fourteen riders took part in the final championship trial in 
Coverdale, organised by Roy Sturgeon and his team. 

 

Tickets are available for the Presentation night (January 15th) at 

the Mercure Kings Hotel in Darlington. Awards for the, Section and 

Trials Championships, Lady, Over 60’s, Concours, Consolation and 
Derriere trophies (David Porteous, Graham Powell, Victoria Feldon 

Anthony Bailey Ken Winter and Derek Cooper) as well as 40 

engraved replicas to other award winners. 

 
All the best for 2022. We are hoping to see the return of our once 

regular attendees and also new members at our fortnightly club 

nights. Ideas and organisers for new events are welcome. On 

January 20th Tom Norman is giving us an illustrated talk on the 
1907 Auto Cycle Clubs Trial. 


